
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 17, 2015

TO: Honorable Myra Crownover, Chair, House Committee on Public Health
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB179 by Zedler (Relating to the investigation and resolution of complaints filed against

physicians.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Occupations Code relating to the investigation and resolution of
complaints filed against physicians. The Texas Medical Board and the State Office of
Administrative Hearings indicate that any costs associated with implementing the provisions of
this bill could be absorbed utilizing current resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 360 State Office of Administrative Hearings, 503 Texas Medical Board
LBB Staff: UP, NB, NV, TWh
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